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Dear Friends,

The history of a diocese is the story of a people living out their faith in the midst of the world. Ours is a short one. The Diocese of Stockton was established 40 years ago in 1962. Like Moses who led the Israelites to the promised land after 40 years of pilgrimage, so five bishops have guided the diocese to the new millennium of faith in Christ. The covenant between God and His people is experienced in our daily lives of joy and hope, grief and anxiety as we journey to the Kingdom of Our Father, united in Christ and led by the Holy Spirit.

We carry on the work of Christ in solidarity with the human family. Our ultimate goal is to come to the fullness of glory in the kingdom of God. The way we travel there is by living our lives well, transformed by the grace of God and committed to making the world a place suited to the dignity of every human person in accord with God’s plan of salvation.

As you enjoy the colorful pages of this book, may what you see and read be a reminder that the work of the Church is the work of God, a work of love for the wellbeing of all and the glory of God.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Stephen E. Blaire

Fifth Bishop of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Stockton

